From:

Sent: 29 May 2019 13:46

To: Planning

Subject: application number 2019/1103/P - for the attention of Ben Farrant

Dear Sirs

Having reviewed the drawings and supporting documentation for a rear extension to 9 Pilgrims Lane I would like to register my support to the works. I appreciate that the consultation period has closed but I trust that my representation will still be taken into account.

I feel the modern design is sensitive and cleverly in keeping with the design of the house whilst been understated and subordinate to the existing building and grounds. It is gratifying to see people willing to invest and enhance these listed properties and I wish them much happiness.

best regards

The information in this E-mail is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted in reliance on it, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Please notify the sender by return e-mail and then delete the message from your system and destroy any copies. We utilise an anti-virus system and therefore any files sent via e-mail will have been checked for known viruses. You are however advised to run your own virus check before opening E-mails or any attachments received, as we will not accept any liability whatsoever once an e-mail and/or any attachment is received